
Subject:	<Fitz	and	the	Tantrums	Concert	to	Support	Children>	
	
To	Nicole	Inal,	
	
					Fitz	and	the	Tantrums	is	coming	to	the	House	of	Blues	in	order	to	raise	money	for	
foster	children.		We	partner	with	Buchanan	Children’s	Charities,	the	OC	Community	
Foundation,	and	Court	Appointed	Special	Advocates	OC	to	put	on	this	concert	to	
better	the	lives	of	children.			
	
					We	are	also	backed	by	many	generous	sponsors	from	the	real	estate	industry	and	
are	looking	for	similar	benefactors	to	continue	to	donate	to	our	cause.		The	money	
raised	goes	directly	into	expanding	children’s	access	to	education	and	get	them	
better	living	conditions	while	they	may	be	in	the	foster	system.		A	portion	of	any	
donations	made	are	tax	deductible,	which	is	even	more	incentive	for	people	to	
donate.	
	
					We	at	Encore	for	Education	would	like	you	to	do	a	piece	on	our	organization	to	
generate	interest	and	donations	for	the	event.		Would	you	have	time	to	sit	down	
with	our	spokesperson	over	the	next	few	days?	
	
Please	call	me	with	further	inquiries	or	coordinating,	
	
Annie	Graziano	
Encore	for	Education	Public	Relations	Department	
310-405-5991	


